
 

Dates for your 
diary 

 

Term 1: 

5th September –

  21st October 

Term 2: 

31st October – 
20th December 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

20th October  - 
9.30 am in the 

church.  

All welcome. 

 

Letter from the Principal 

Dear parents and carers, 

Today we held a special collective worship to remember our wonder-

ful Queen and pay respect to her selfless and dedicated reign. The 

children and staff held a minute of silence, shared memories in our 

remembrance book and sang the National Anthem. Our service was 

concluded with the following prayer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our thoughts are with the Queens family at this sad time. 

With best wishes 

Rachel 

Mrs Rachel Perkins       

Principal                           

Congratulations to our  new House Captains! 

Kettle Drum -  Lilly-Mae (Captain) Lucas Smith (Vice Captain) 

Alderbrook—Lexi (Captain) Charly A (Vice Captain) 

Rockfell -  Blake (Captain) Bobby_ joe (Vice Captain) 

9th September 2022 



 

 

Principal’s Awards 

Congratulations to all the children who received  Principal’s 

Awards this week. We are all very impressed with the fol-

lowing children’s quality of work and commitment to their 

learning.  

Well done everyone else,  remember never, never, never 

give up! 
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